If you require this newsletter in another format, please ask at the school office.



Respect for All. Learners for Life

Our school value for this half term: 'Respect'

'Respect is something you earn, not something that is given'

5th September 2025

Welcome Back

It is lovely to see everyone back after the summer holidays - we hope you all enjoyed the time off and are ready to begin our new term. We would like to say hello to our new Nursery and Reception children and welcome them to our Lister family.

Just a reminder of our school times for Reception and KS1:

8.45am - 3.15pm

The main gates will close at 8.55am and re-open at 3.05pm

P.E.

On P.E. days the children are to come to school dressed in their kit. Please see below for your child's year group:

Y1 Wed and Fri

Y2 Wed and Fri

R Mon and Wed

Arbor App

Just a reminder, if you haven't already downloaded the Arbor app and have not logged back in this year then please do so. If you are new to Arbor then we will be sending a link via email to log on to the app. It is most important that everybody has the Arbor app as in the near future we will be using the payment function (and much more) which is now the technology that most schools have adopted. If you think your email address is incorrect then please inform the school office. Thank you for your continued cooperation.

Topics

Here are the topics for this term:

N Let's Explore

R Marvellous Me

Y1 Memory Box

Y2 Scrumdidlyumptious

Diary Dates

13 Sep Roald Dahl Day

15 Sep Y2 Clubs

17 Sep Y2 Dance Club

Scooters/Bikes

If your child is riding a scooter or bike to school then in the interests of safety, they must dismount at the school gate. Thank you for your continued co-operation.

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 0151 228 4069
Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk https://www.listerinfants.org.uk
@ListerInfants (Main Twitter Account)

CLOTHES 4 THE COMMUNITY



9-10 AM ON FRIDAYS (term time)
Bethel Church, Green Lane, L13 7EA

School uniform available during September

Everyone is welcome and everything is FREE!

Extra Curricular Clubs

Extra Curricular clubs for children in Y2 will be available to book on Arbor from Monday 8th September with the clubs to start on Monday 15th September. A Dance Club is also available which will start on Wednesday 17th September.

After the Christmas holidays we will be offering the clubs to Y1 and in the summer term, clubs will be offered to Reception children.

Pupil Absence

If your child is absent from school it is most important that you inform us at the earliest possible convenience. Failure to do so will result in an unauthorised absence on their attendance history. Please call 0151 228 4069 and follow the instructions to leave a message. Alternatively you can also leave a message on Arbor. Thank you

Reminders

Please can we ask you to put your child's name on all items of clothing, book bags, lunch boxes and water bottles.

Thank you for your support.



Cool Milk

If your child is **over 5** (all children 5 and under receive milk) and you would like them to have milk in school then please follow the online instructions to register and make payment. If you are entitled to benefit related free school meals then your child will automatically receive free milk. Please see a member of the office staff if you would like further information.

www.coolmilk.com